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April 15, 2010 
 
 
 
Re:  PDN 100415-01  Last Time Buy  
 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
This is notification that the following products listed below have been discontinued by Exar 
Corporation due to low market demand, effective immediately. 
 
 

Part Number Family / Package Suggested Replacement Part Number 

XRD8775AID-F Family XRD87L75AIU-F Functional, 3V equivalent 

XRD8775AIP-F Family XRD87L75AIU-F Functional, 3V equivalent 

XRD8775AIU Family XRD87L75AIU-F Functional, 3V equivalent 

XRD8775AIU-F Family XRD87L75AIU-F Functional, 3V equivalent 

XRD8799AIQ  Family None N/A 

XRD87L75AID-F  SOIC 20 Package XRD87L75AIU-F Functional 

XRD87L85AID-F  Family XRD8785AID-F Functional, 5V equivalent 

XRD87L99AIQ Family None N/A 

XRD87L99AIQ-F Family None N/A 

XRD9826ACD-F SOIC 20 Package XRD9826ACU-F Functional 

XRD9827ACD-F  SOIC 20 Package XRD9827ACU-F  Functional 

XRD9827ACDTR-F SOIC 20 Package XRD9827ACUTR-F Pin for pin 

XRD98L23ACU Pb Package Version XRD98L23ACU-F Pin for pin 

XRD98L59AIG  Pb Package Version XRD98L59AIG-F Pin for pin 

XRD98L59AIGTR Pb Package Version XRD98L59AIGTR-F Pin for pin 

 
 
Purchase orders will be accepted on a non-cancellable, non-returnable basis until October 8, 
2010, provided there is inventory available at the time of order receipt, with final shipments 
scheduled no later than April 8, 2011.  Please check inventory availability with your 
distributor or Exar Customer Support representative before attempting to place a 
purchase order.  
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Re:  PDN 100415-01  Last Time Buy Cont’d 
 
 
 
Based on the LTB above, effective immediately, the following supporting evaluation boards and 
references have been withdrawn. 
 
Part Number Description 

XRD8799EVAL  XRD8799 Evaluation Board 

XRD87L85REVAL XRD87L85AR Evaluation Board 

XRD87L85SEVAL  XRD8785AR Evaluation Board 

XRD9827CREF XRD9827 Documentation Only 

XRD9827ITGREF XRD9827 Documentation Only 

 
 
No other notices will be sent regarding the obsolescence of these parts.  If you have any 
questions regarding this notice, please contact Lisa Bedard at lisa.bedard@exar.com.   
 
Exar Corporation appreciates your business and looks forward to continuing to meet your future 
requirements. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
Janie Nakamoto  
Sr. Manager, Product Marketing 
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